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Comments: Please reconsider policy changes affecting bolting and bolted anchors in wilderness areas. While the

wilderness act does prohibit altering the landscape in designated areas, exceptions have always been made for

small low impact modifications such as trail signs, trail crossing bridges, walking trails that increase accessibility

and safety to wilderness areas with minimal defacement of the land. I cannot think of a more minor modification

to an area than a climbing bolt, being only 2 inchs across, an untrained eye would almost never spot one. Even

climbers who are actively looking for them often have a difficult time locating them. Meanwhile, they allow SAFE

climbing and particularly lowering from cliffs. Without access to rappel anchors for climbers to descend from,

many popular climbs would only have dangerous walk offs or scrambles to return to the ground level. Again

please reconsider the policy changes, if these changes were to go into affect many of America's most famous

and storied climbs could become inaccessible to climbers who dream of completing them.


